
False Profits

Valient Thorr

want the promise of salvation? broadcast on all the 
stations?
we're gonna pass this plate around, fill it up so we 
can get down!
somebody bless this offering!
you're a real live missionary, spreadin promises all 
thru the land
tellin others their beliefs are wrong, and takin their 
money any way
you can!
that's how they getcha in the long run
that's how they getcha you don't stand a chance that's 
how they getcha
in the long run that's how they getcha gotta watch yr 
ass they're gonna
get to you somehow them hypocrites are gonna make u bow 
theyre gonna
get to you some way false profits will get you someday 

gotta watch yr
money gotta watch yr mind, stop looking for answers 
that so hard that's
how they getcha in the long run that's how they getcha 
you don't stand
a chance that's how they getcha in the long run that's 
how they getcha
gotta watch yr ass gotta watch yr lovers gotta watch yr 
friends, stop
looking for answers that so hard gotta watch yr mouth, 
theyll put you
in a bind, stop looking for answers that so hard find 
well all the
preachers- they build their empires on promises well 
all the pastors-

they build their empires on promises well all the 
clergy- they build
their empires on promises well all the hucksters- they 
build their
empires on promises and promises and promises and 
promises they're
gonna sink their teeth inside them fill your head up 
with a bunch of
lies theyre gonna coax ya to live their way false 
profits will give you
no say that's how they getcha in the long run that's 
how they getcha
you don't have a clue that's how they getcha in the 
long run that's how
they getcha you dont know what to do gotta watch yr 
mouth gotta watch
yr mind, stop looking for answers that so hard gotta 
watch yr back,
they'll put you in a bind, stop looking for answers 
that so hard find
can u feel the spirit can u smell the power im going 
deep inside oh
girl deep inside want the promise of salvation? 
broadcast on all the



stations?
we're gonna pass this plate around, fill it up so we 
can get down!

somebody bless this offering! (4x)
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